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From: Kathryn Murray

To: Anderson, Tia (CI-StPaul); Jerve, Anton (Cl-StPaul
Cc: Sherman Eagles

Subject: Public Storage - 1441 Hunting Valley Rd

Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 3:00:49 PM

Dear Ms. Anderson,

On behalf of the St. Anthony Park Community Council, I am writing to provide the
council's input for the Public Storage Site Plan Review. We are concerned about the
lighting impact on the residential area.

At the April 12, 2018 board meeting, the SAPCC Board voted unanimously to suggest
that the City look at how signage and interior lighting will affect the residences East
across 280, and provide daytime/nighttime visual renderings from that location.

Thank you,
Kathryn Murray, Executive Director
St. Anthony Park Community Council - District 12

651-649-5992 | sapcc.org
2395 University Avenue West, Suite 300E
Saint Paul, MN 55114
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